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Karen harvey <gernonljr2@bellsouth.net>
Friday, January 30, 2015 7:25 AM
Statements
E-100 Sub 83: I want what Duke gave South Carolina

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission NCUC,

Last month, South Carolina came to an agreement on retail net metering for rooftop solar. In that agreement, Duke
Energy promised not to impose solar-specific fees on their customers for at least the next six years.

As Duke customers, this is a pivotal moment in securing North Carolina's energy future. Our state has taken significant
steps to establish a clean, renewable energy market, but policy uncertainty means fewer projects, fewer jobs, and less
investment.

North Carolina deserves the same agreement Duke has provided in South Carolina. I urge you to strengthen our net
metering program and ensure consumer choice for rooftop solar.

Sincerely,

Karen harvey
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Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission NCUC,

Last month, South Carolina came to an agreement on retail net metering for rooftop solar. In that agreement, Duke
Energy promised not to impose solar-specific fees on their customers for at least the next six years.

As Duke customers, this is a pivotal moment in securing North Carolina's energy future. Our state has taken significant
steps to establish a clean, renewable energy market, but policy uncertainty means fewer projects, fewer jobs, and less
investment.

North Carolina deserves the same agreement Duke has provided in South Carolina. I urge you to strengthen our net
metering program and ensure consumer choice for rooftop solar.

Sincerely,

Dan Naber
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